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To: Desiree Jones

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]140-150 Howden Blvd

From: Desiree Jones   
Sent: 2021/11/17 8:56 AM 
To: Sepe, Alex <Alex.Sepe@brampton.ca> 
Cc: jesse gould <jessiree420@gmail.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]140-150 Howden Blvd 

Hello there, 

My husband and I live on  with our young daughter. We recently received a letter 
regarding developments that are being planned for where the former rec centre and child care were. We just 
wanted to submit our comments regarding this proposal.  

We are delighted to hear about this proposal and as residents of this area, are in full support of the development 
of a rec centre and soccer field. This has been missed in the area and we will be excited to see it completed.  

From , the project has our full support. 

Sincerely, 

Désirée and Jesse 

Désirée Jones M.Sc., RP., OAMHP (cert)  


